
 

 

 

For more details on how we  
carry out this work, visit: 
scottishwater.co.uk 

 

 
 15th February 2023 

 

Taking care of your water supply in Newton Mearns  

 

What we are doing 
 
We are taking care of the water services in your community by upgrading the water 
network to ensure you continue to enjoy clear, fresh drinking water, and reduce the 
chance of pipes bursting. 

When are we doing it 

Work to install a new water main, will start on Mearns Road at the junction of 
Broomvale Drive, on Monday 6

th
 March 2023 and will move, on a rolling 

programme along Mearns Road, work will also take in from Kinnaird Avenue to 
Broomburn Drive, before completing the works at the roundabout leading into 

A726. This programme of work is expected to be completed in April 2024. 
What happens next 
 

 Details of all junction closures and road closures can be found over the page.  

 We may need to turn off your water supply. If we do, we will send you further 
information at least 48 hours in advance, detailing the dates and times that your 
supply will be affected and what to do. 

 During the works you may experience a change in water pressure and/or discoloured 
water. If this happens don’t be alarmed, turn on the cold water tap in your kitchen, let the 
water flow slowly until it runs clear.  

 There will be roadworks during the dates above. This will include the use of temporary 
traffic lights, diversions and some access and parking restrictions. Please follow all signs 
put in place. 

 At the end of this project customers who normally receive their water via the treatment 
works at Eaglesham will be switched over to Drumoyhill. As a result, customers will be 
supplied with water which has been chloraminated rather than their usual chlorinated 
supply.  

 

Project reference  
Capital/404132/CWA/Picketlaw     
 
Our alliance partner, Caledonia Water Alliance 
will be carrying out this work on our behalf. 



 
 
 

 

scottishwater.co.uk 

We record all calls for quality and training 

purposes. 

help 
@scottish 

water.co.uk 

 

Advanced signage will be in place  
 

      There will be rolling junction closures along Mearns Road  
  
       Mearns Road at Mearnskirk will be closed during the school summer holidays 
                         
                     Mearns Road from Langlee Road will be closed on a rolling programme  
 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding while we complete this essential work. We 
apologies for any inconvenience these works may cause.  
 
 

 
Yours sincerely 

Joanne Craig  
Customer Manager 
 


